
 
 

 

 

2025 Autumn Flu and Covid Vaccinations 

 

Sark Medical Practice is pleased to announce that from Wednesday the 1st 
of October Flu Vaccinations will be available to all islanders. 

These will be given at a charge of £20.  

Home visits and group bookings for workplaces are available on request. 

 

 

The Autumn 2025 Covid Booster will also be available for those aged 75 
years and over and those who are Immunosuppressed. 

Everyone who is eligible for a Covid booster will be individually invited, if 
you believe you fall into this category but have not been contacted, please 
let the Surgery know on 01481 832045.  


